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22nd March 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

Easter Egg Raffle

We are delighted to announce the return of the Easter Egg Raffle. The raffle will be drawn on
Wednesday 29th March during the school day.

Tickets will be available to purchase on ParentPay and from the school office from Wednesday
22nd March.

You will also be able to buy tickets from the playground at the beginning and end of the school day
on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th March and just in the morning on Wednesday 29th March.

Raffle tickets are going to be sold for 50p a ticket. The money will all go towards funding our new
library.

Yours sincerely

. Taylor
Anu Taylor

School Business Manager for HR and Admin
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